[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, tomorrow mypascoconnect, our new grading system, will be available for parents.  To register simply click on the mypascoconnect picture that is scrolling on the banner on the front page of our school website.

If you are driving your student to school in the morning please remember that student drop off is at the end of the student parking lot near the gym.  Many students are being dropped off near the band room and that is causing major traffic congestion every morning.  The only students to be dropped off near the band room are band students carrying large instruments.  We appreciate your cooperation.

WRHS Open House will be held on Tuesday, September 6th from 6 – 8 PM.  We are looking forward to seeing you all there.

Thank you and have a good evening.

